
Human Resources Announcement
For Employees, Managers, and Department Heads

EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2024:

Base Salary Increase  
for Staff Represented by AFSCME and CWA

Union-covered appointed staff, including AFSCME Service (BL, EA, 
IN, and SB) and CWA Staff (BL and NW) will receive a 3% increase 
either in their base salary or as a fiscal year supplement. All other 
staff employees should receive notification of any increase through 
their respective department.
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